UNIVERSITEIT TWENTE.

To: Prof.dr. A.A. Stoorvogel, Programme Director AM

From: Programme Committee AM (OLC-TW)

FACULTY OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING, MATHEMATICS AND COMPUTER SCIENCE

FROM
DATE
PAGE

T x 31 53 489 3380
1 June 2022
1 of 1

PC-AM@utwente.nl
OUR REFERENCE
CC:

EWI22/BOZ/10836/MvdK
-

SUBJECT

Recommendation faculty EER

Dear Programme Director,

The PC-AM has read and discussed the proposed changes for the faculty part of the Master EER for the academic year 22-23.

We have no principal objection against the new text, but we had a general feeling without specific examples that some formulations have become quite technical and hard to read.

Best regards,

Hil Meijer Chair PC-AM